
Newsletter for Parents and Carers:   25/01/19 

The Dinos have been multiplication whizz kids over the last 
couple of weeks. They have been working hard on multiply-
ing by 2, 5 and 10, thinking about the different strategies 
they can use to help them and putting them into practice. 
We have also started the 55 club which is a times table pro-
gram which allows the children to improve their knowledge 
and recall of the multiplication tables. The children are bril-
liant at using hit the button which is an online times table game they can use at 
home as well as at school. Check out the 55 club on our website. 
www.denbighps.org.uk Get extra practice in!!  

Year 3 have had a great morning working with NUFC 
during our PE lessons today. We have been develop-

ing our teamwork and communication skills to help 
us complete different challenges. These skills help 

us with our learning in the classroom.  

Year 5 have been using maps to investigate our local-

ity this afternoon. We looked at the different ways 

we can divide the places we live into cities, counties 

and regions. We then compared this to how the An-

glo-Saxons divided Britain into 7 main kingdoms 

when they settled here in the 5th century 

Robin wood adventurers have had a great time taking part in lots of lovely activities. They 

used their brains and learning muscles to solve puzzles and to challenge themselves to take 

part in all of the activities, even when they were a little nervous. They tried their hand at 

canoeing and the nightline before some climbing and a go at the giant swing! Their behav-

Please note letters to parents will only come out on a Friday. 
Please check your child’s bag every Friday Night.  

Louise Guthrie, Headteacher 



Diary Dates 
 

Monday, 28th January, 2019   Y6 SATS Boosters (10 weeks) 
Tuesday, 29th January, 2019   Lego League @ The Sage  
Friday, 1st February, 2019   G&T Writers Day @ New York Primary School 
Monday, 4th February, 2019   DT Week 
Tuesday, 5th February, 2019   Y1, Y2, Y3 Parent Consultation 
Tuesday, 5th February, 2019   Safer Internet Day 
Wednesday, 6th February, 2019  Y4 & Y5 Parent Consultation 
Tuesday, 12th February, 2019  Sport for School Athlete in School 
Friday, 15th February, 2019   Denbigh’s Got Talent (DGT) 
Friday, 15th February, 2019   Break up for Half Term 
 
Monday, 25th February, 2019  Return to School 
Monday, 25th February, 2019  STEM Week 
Wednesday, 27th February, 2019  Y5 @ Jarrow Hall 
Thursday, 28th February, 2019  Y5 Hoops for Health 
Wednesday, 6th March, 2019  Reception Forest School 
Thursday, 7th March, 2019   World Book Day 
Saturday, 9th March, 2019   French Ski Trip (9th—16th March) 
Thursday, 14th March, 2019   Nursery Forest School 
Thursday, 14th March, 2019   Y5 Rising Sun Challenge  
Wednesday, 20th March, 2019  Y3 That History Bloke 
Wednesday, 20th March, 2019  Reception Forest School 
Friday, 22nd March, 2019   Lion the Witch and the Wardrobe Production 
Monday, 25th March, 2019   Y1 & Y2 Book Look 9.30—11am 
Tuesday, 26th March 2019   Y3 & Y4 Book Look 9.30—11am 
Wednesday, 27th March, 2019  Y5 & Y6 Book Look 9.30—11am 
Monday, 1st April, 2019   Art Week 
Thursday, 4th April, 2019   Easter Eggs in School for Competition 
Friday, 5th April, 2019    Easter Eggs go home  
Friday, 5th April 2019    Break up for Easter 

Possible Future dates to look out for: 
London, Y6 26th & 27th June 2019 
Y5 & Y6 High Borrans, 23—27th September 2019 
Y4 & Y5 Robinwood, January 2020 
Y5 French Ski Trip, March 2020 
Please note: We are not going to Amsterdam with DFDS this year, hopefully this is 
going to be a trip held every other year so next trip possibly 2020 
LOOK OUT FOR OUR LETTER EXPLAINING OUR ARRANGEMENTS FOR KS2 


